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The National Spinal Injuries Unit is commissioned to look after all patients with traumatic spinal cord injury in 

Scotland.  The vast majority of referrals are acute, please see website for advice.  www.spinalunit.scot.nhs.uk  

 

Occasional patients with spinal paralysis move to Scotland from other parts of the UK or abroad and can be 

referred by GPs using SCI Gateway.  Referrals are directed to the National Spinal Injuries Unit via Queen 

Elizabeth University Hospital with 2 separate referral specialties: ‘No Paralysis’ or ‘Spinal Paralysis’: 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The vast majority of patients with established spinal paralysis have already been seen by the National Spinal 

Injuries Unit and may already be in long term review.  If these outpatients have problems related to their spinal 

paralysis then please send a letter or email directly to the Unit (spinal.unit@ggc.scot.nhs.uk). 
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